HUBBARD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

50 Hubbard Avenue Oromocto, N. B. E2V 1N9 Telephone (506) 357-4199 Fax (506) 357-4041

Mrs. Bev Loker-French
Principal

Mrs. Katharine Hartnette
Vice-Principal

Dear Parents/Guardians:

If you have an interest in becoming part of our PSSC, please complete the form below and return it to the school. Should our PSSC committee require additional members, we will be glad to have these on record.

We value your participation and welcome your support and advice as we work together to make Hubbard a better school.

NOMINATION FORM (Complete and return to the Principal) PARENT SCHOOL SUPPORT COMMITTEE Hubbard School As a parent or guardian of a child in this school, I wish to become a candidate for election to our PARENT SCHOOL SUPPORT COMMITTEE. Candidate's Name Candidate's Signature Date Telephone Number of Candidate I have been seconded by a parent or guardian of a child in this school. Seconder's Name Seconder's Signature